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Good morning  everyone and welcome to this week’s newsletter. 

As ever I hope this finds you and all of your family safe and well. 

This week in school 

• Remembrance  reflections. On Monday and Thursday we took time in assembly and in class 

to pause and reflect as part of our in school remembrance day activity. Lest we forget!   

On Sunday I will of course be laying a wreath on behalf of our school at the Carlton Village 

Remembrance service - I hope to see many of you there. As you know we have been selling 

the poppy based merchandise’ and asking for donations for the traditional poppies on 

Behalf of the British Legion. Thanks for your kind support of this. 

• Over 100 pupils had their flu vaccination in school on Monday  

• I enjoyed leading Wednesday’s key stage assemblies when we talked about staying safe on 

line. The children watched age related video clips /cartoons that help explained this.  

• On Thursday 11th We had our individual and family school photographs taken – the children 

looked lovely! 

 

I have said it many times over the last few weeks but I am incredibly proud of the staff team and 

the pupils alike. Whether with visitors/potential new families to school, or alone, EVERY TIME I visit 

classrooms at the moment I am delighted with what I am seeing. There is so much quality teaching 

and learning taking place across school which is fantastic to see. The engagement, attitude and 

behaviour of the children has been brilliant too. It genuinely is a lovely positive atmosphere in 

school and one I am very proud of.  

Other news: 

• Gentle reminder: Walking and parking safely – consideration for the wider community:   

I have been approached by the Clerk of Carlton Parish council this week about some 

concerns they have received from local community members about the ‘pressure points’ 

and busy nature of school drop off and pick-ups,  and the impact it has on the local 

community. Please, as always, can I urge consideration for all. Let’s all park in safe and 

sensible places if cars have to be used, and walk wherever possible. Let us all do all we can 

to keep everyone safe!  Thanks for your full support with important safety aspect.  

 

• Thank you and well done to Mrs Peirce for restarting two important school & community 

partnerships again this week. On Saturday Mrs Peirce re-opened the Community hub drop 
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in library time and on Tuesday Toddlers returned to the Hub for their story time activity. We 

really value and appreciate your time with these Mrs Pierce!  

 

• Don’t forget if you have a child who is due to start school in Reception in September 2022 

(or know someone else who does) please get in touch with us to arrange a visit. We would 

be delighted to show you around our lovely school. 

 

Next week: 

• On Friday 19th November it is Children In Need day. We will be having a non-uniform day to 

help support this very worthy cause. We politely suggest a minimum donation of £1 but all 

donations welcome.  

 

Have a great weekend. Thanks as ever for your interest and support of our school.  

 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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